
 

 
 

 
 

 
 
 

 
 

  
 

Clark, Carol 

Subject: FW: Proposed 15th Sideroad expansion 

From: Leslie Whicher 
Sent: Tuesday, May 31, 2016 4:37 PM 
To: Regional Clerk 
Subject: Proposed 15th Sideroad expansion 

Dear Sir/ Madam 

I have serious concerns about York Region's plans to extend the 15th Sideroad to connect the 404 & the 400. 
I would like to register to share these concerns with the Council at their meeting on June 9. 

My name is Leslie Whicher and my address is XXX Kingsworth Road, King City 

Leslie L. Whicher 
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